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Contact the school on 01952 386870 or by email on 

dothill@taw.org.uk  

Weekly update    Attendance   Dazzling Dotties   Important Dates    Mental Health   Reminders 

This week’s Dazzling Dotties… 

 

Just look at this wonderful lot!  These are the 
children who have been chosen by their teachers 
for having a fabulous week.  We are very proud of 
them all.   
 

Attendance The classes with the highest attendance this are 

4W and 6J with a great 97%! They have all had a super week 
impressing their teachers.  Well done to everyone in Mrs 

Willoughby’s and Miss Jobes classes        
 

 

 

Don’t forget to check the school website for regular update. 

www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk  

Check out our Facebook page Dothill Primary School, Telford 

 

What have we been up to…? 

It has been lovely to welcome everyone back to school after 
what I hope was a restful half-term for you all. As ever, I am 
impressed with the hard work from children (and teachers!). 
Please note dates will be coming out regarding upcoming 
Christmas events in school. 

Winners of the Dothill Cup: The class who has this week won 

the Dothill Cup are Mr Jones’ year 3 class. Every time I have 

seen them this week, they have been hard at work, totally 

focused and clearly making Mr Jones proud. Keep up the super 

work everyone and enjoy your extra playtime! 

Dates for your diary  

11.11.24 Parent Consultations 3:30-6:00pm 
12.11.24 Parent Consultations 3:30-6:00pm 
15.11.24 Children in Need  
10.12.24 Friends Event -Film Night (years 1/2/3) 
11.12.24 Year 4 Family Event  
1.1.12.24 Friends Event – Film Night (Years 4/5/6) 
12.12.24 Year 3 Family Event  
13.12.24 Year 5 Family Event  
16.12.24 EYFS Nativity /KS1 Christmas Play 
17.12.24 KS1 Christmas Play/ Year 6 Family Event  
18.12.24 Christmas Dinner Day  
20.12.24 Friend Event – Yes Day  
20.12.24 Dojo Reward Afternoon  
20.12.24 Last day of term  
6.1.25 PD Day (no children in school) 
7.1.25 Spring Term begins  

 

 

Ready, Respect and Safe 

Mental Health and Support  

Parents opening doors (PODs) 

 

PODs is an independent Telford and Wrekin based charity for 
parent carers who have a child of young person between the 
ages of 0 & 25 years, with a disability or additional need of any 
kind - offering you the opportunity to have your voice heard and 
to help 'Make A Difference', for information and support to look 

here  https://www.podstelford.org/  

 

 

 

 
BE  YOUR  BEST 

08.11.24 

Reminder  

Don’t forget parents evening on 
Monday and Tuesday – we are 

looking forward to seeing you all 😊 
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